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University of Michigan-Dearborn
Student Government

December 2015 Regents’ Report

President Schlissel, members of the Board of Regents, and Executive Officers of the University,
it is my pleasure and honor to submit the following report to you on behalf of the University of
Michigan-Dearborn Student Government (SG). We truly appreciate this opportunity to inform
you on all the initiatives Student Government is working on throughout the year.

Flu Care-Packages: Student Government has begun another “health and wellness” initiative.
Our Speaker of the Senate has started putting together flu care-packages. These packages will
contain mini hand sanitizer bottles — complete with our SG logo, a slim pack of tissues, and
printed facts that detail best practices to say healthy during flu season. These packages will be
distributed at our events throughout the season, and we will be sharing tips to stay healthy on our
social media pages.

Fall Semester Retreat: QOver the summer, SG hosted a successful retreat that we used as an
opportunity to learn more about each other as individuals, and as a group. While we have a close
group now, we have also been adding new members throughout the semester. We spent one
Friday night doing a bit of re-tooling. We set goals for the organization, shared our likes and
dislikes about SG in small groups, and to end the night we had a productive group session to
constructively discuss some of the ways we can improve our organization. This was a productive
activity, and it is one that I hope is done every semester.

Thank you for taking the time to read this update regarding the work done by the UM-Dearborn
Student Government, and thank you for your commitment to the University of Michigan System.
I hope each of you has a safe and enjoyable holiday and a Happy New Year.

Best Regards,

Bradley S. Pischea

President, UM-Dearborn Student Government
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